
 

Spring 

Term 

Reading, writing and maths 

activities are encouraged all 

year round in addition to 

creative and outdoor 

activities. There will also be 

daily opportunities for 

children to be active. 

Events/Celebrations 

We will be spending some time 

looking into any events or 

celebrations that may be 

happening over the upcoming 

months, Valentines Day, Chinese 

New Year, Shrove Tuesday and 

of course the lead up to Easter 
 

Weird Science 
Out of School Club are 

putting on their lab coats 
and getting scientific. We 
will be taking part in crazy 

experiments and trials. 
Fingers crossed we don’t 

cause an explosion. 
 

Spring 

I know we are only saying 

goodbye to Christmas and all the 

festivities it brings, but spring 

will be here before we know it. 

OSC will be on the hunt for 

spring and all the new life it 

brings. We might get some green 

fingers and see what we can 

grow.  

Everyone is Welcome 

In OSC we like to open our doors to other members of 
staff. They can call in for a visit and maybe an activity or 

two. I am really looking forward to having some new faces 
in OSC and trying new things. 

 

Online and In School Homework Help 

There will now be a more structured time for 

children who need help with homework or online 

activities. We can also listen to them read and 

assist with any spelling, timetables homework they 

may need.  

Amazing Art 

This term OSC will be showing off their artistic talents. 
We are going to paint, colour, print and mould our 

imaginations and see what magnificent creations with 
can come up with. Watch out Picasso. 


